
JOIN US FOR A KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION VIRTUAL EVENT! 
Starting Kindergarten is an exciting time for both a parent and a child. For some children it is their first venture away 

from home. For all children it is a new learning community with new faces and procedures. 

Parents are encouraged to register their children for kindergarten before the current school-year ends. 
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Thompson Elementary 

Wednesday, February 24, 2021 

10:00am 

https://bit.ly/3ruGo8r 
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